January 2012 Agenda
· Happy New Year to all Brother Knights and their families

· Cheque for $1250.00 received from bazaar proceeds
· Drug and Alcohol posters have been collected from St. Margaret Mary School.  They were judged by my wife Renee and handed over to DW Don Stacey. Blessed Kateri and St. Daniel`s Schools did not participate in this year`s contest
· Sympathy and Mass cards sent to Br. Don Benassi on the passing of his father-in-law and to Br. Mark Macaranas on the passing of his mother.
· Christmas social was held on Dec. 13. It was not well attended. 
· Thanks to the Brother Knights who assisted with the parking for the Christmas Eve mass
· Free Throw basketball will be held on January 14th in the St. Margaret Mary School gym
· The Grand Knight dinner meeting was held at the St. Francis Xavier Knights of Columbus hall on Monday, January 2nd,  It was led by DD Dan Lohin and DW Don Stacey. Br. Bruce Coughlan and I attended. Thanks to DD Dan Lohin and his wife Susan for a great meal.
· Bishop Crosby`s Charity fundraising meeting will be held on Saturday, January 7th at Council 1454.
